
2021 Fall Newsletter  
Holy Cross Parish  

320 High Street - Central Falls, RI 
 

Facebook: Holy Cross PNCC Central Falls RI  
Website: HolyCrossChurchPNCC.org  

Email: RobNem21@aol.com         Phone: 508-672-4854 
 
 

Fall was a time of discipleship, a delicious ladies society pork supper and prep-
aration for another successful Polish Kitchen at Holy Cross.  We held local 
community food distributions, a food drive, a successful Operation Christmas 
Child effort and our best Thanksgiving Basket Drive with 8 baskets given to 
families in need in our local area.  Thanks to all who supported these efforts.     





 



 



 



 



 



 


